Recommendation # [SA1-4]

Recommendation Submitted for Full COAB Vote

DATE submitted: 4/18/16 Expected DATE of COAB vote: 5/12/16

Note: Recommendations for full COAB consideration must be submitted **two weeks** prior to the full COAB meeting

What is the recommendation? (1000 character max)

The ratings in the COCL's Semi-Annual Compliance Assessment are too generous, in particular use of partial compliance in paragraphs:
69
70
72
76
81
82
96
109
116
119
120
130
131
152

The COCL should agree to reexamine each of these paragraphs and assign more appropriate such as "s taken......, not yet assessed or not in compliance."

Comment in support of the recommendation:

The subcommittee would like the COCL to agree to reexamine each of the cited paragraphs and not just say, "we think we are right." If that is all the COCL does, it is not listening to the community and what is the sense of the COAB reading the report and providing feedback.

Tracking Info:

Subcommittee & Chair: DSUFCS, Steenson Vote Date: 4/18/16

Subcommittee Vote Outcome: 3-0 (Rivier, Silver, Steenson)

Re: COCL Semi-Annual Compliance Assessment

Which of COAB's areas of responsibility does this recommendation relate to?

Independently assess implementation of this Agreement
Recommendations to the Parties and the COCL on additional actions: X
Advice to the Chief and the Police Commissioner on strategies to improve community relations
Providing the community with information on the Agreement and its implementation
Development and implementation of a PPB Community Engagement and Outreach Plan ("CEO Plan")
Receiving public comments and concerns
Other:

If adopted this recommendation would (check one or more):

Change existing policy/procedure:

Change training content:

Other: X

Please use this as a cover sheet and attach relevant documents. Please number all pages in this packet. Thank you.

Submit to COAB Support Specialist Mandi Hood two weeks prior to Full COAB vote: mandi.hood@port-landoregon.gov